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PIID Meeting – April 4, 2023 
 

• Infrastructure Update  

▪ The rest of the road base material in the Compound was spread across the top 

part. Thank you to Ander who donated his time and machine to do this. It does not 

go unnoticed.  

▪ Heat Pump quotes are being gathered for the Fire Hall by Velvet. Once received, 

the Trustees will look at costs and grant opportunities. Installation of a heat pump 

will provide efficient heating and support resiliency with cooling during heat 

waves.  

▪ Nordic Fence will be working on Compound Ramp Gate as soon as they are 

available.   

▪ New lighting control system has been installed at the Firehall. Lights are controlled 

via sensor. Huge thank you to Bruce Mallory and Barry Tait for donating time and 

equipment. 

▪ The siren at the Old Fire Hall needs to be mounted somewhere else as the tree it is 

mounted on is rotten and a hazard for people and infrastructure. We will be 

working with Steve Cruise to find the most efficient way to do it.  

 

• Road Committee & Road Status  

▪ Follow up email was sent to MOTI to schedule road base and calcium chloride 

delivery – pending response. 

 

• Compound  

▪ An email will be sent soon to remind people to replace their Compound FOB 

batteries at some point in 2023. 

▪ An email will be sent in advance of the spring/summer season to remind people of 

the compound etiquette. The new parking blocks will help maximize parking. 

Please refer to Bylaw 113 for parking rules.  
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